www.cbe.ab.ca

media
advisory

For Inmediate Release
May 14,2013

mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca
403-819-2317

CBE Trustees encourage public to get involved in election

CALGARY — What could be more important than helping Calgary children achieve
their highest personal potential? And what can you do about it?

On May 15, CBE Trustees invite the public to find out how they can get involved in
supporting public education in this year's civic election for public school board
trustees. The election will be held on October 21.

Presentations from students, current trustees and a former trustee will shed light on
the value of public education and the importance of participating in this democratic
process. Attendees will learn about what a trustee does and what it takes to be an
excellent public school board trustee.

Attendees will have the opportunity to take a tour of the boardroom, participate in
networking and a question and answer period with trustees, and more.

Date: May 15
Time: 6:00 - 8:00 pm
Location: Education Centre, 1221 - 8 Street S.W.

Free underground parking, access lot from 12 Ave. S.W.
Meeting attendees can RSVP to electionrsvp@chbe.ab.ca
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